
 

October 6, 2010 

 

Last October the decision was made to eliminate the end discs from the 200 volt parts and under, 

we are reintroducing this change. 

 

In order to better conform to the rest of the industry, Cornell Dubilier has removed the insulating 

end disk on the following cataloged snap-in product. This removal applies only to the 380LX, 

381LX, 382LX, 383LX, 380LQ, 381LQ, 381LR, and 381EL product 200 volts working and 

below.  

 

When operated at these low voltages, the end disk serves no purpose. This removal eliminates 

the possibility of moisture being trapped under the end disk during board cleaning. 

 

Should the end disk be required, add a +D to the end of the part number.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Jim Navarro 

Snap-in Marketing Manager 

 


